HIMACHAL PRADESH
| 0177-2621401 PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

e-mail :-pwd-hp-@ nic.in

No. PW-CTR-32-20/Genl'Inst./2017- tgggghuggl Dated:- [8”@1 h
To

All the Chief Engineer,
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All the Superintending Engineer
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Subject:-  Regarding registration of Executive Engineer under GST Act
2017.

As you are aware that the Goods & Service Tax (GST) is
applicable in the state of Himachal Pradesh w.e.f 01/07/2017. This
department is procuring various construction materials such as steel/CGI
sheet/cements, Bitumen etc. The GST is being paid at the time of purchase.
The material is further to be supplied to the contractors, hence GST
registration is required by all the Executive Engineers.

You are therefore requested to direct all the Superintending
Engineers/Executive Engineers working your control to get registered
themselves under GST act with the Excise and Taxation department and get
GST IN Number so that double taxation could be avoided.

Encl. Nil. Engineer-in-Chief,
HP PWD, Shimla-2.
Copy of above is forwarded to :-

1. All the Executive Engineers (through e-mail) for information and
necessary action. They are requested to get registered themselves with
the Excise and Taxation department to get the GSTIN number
Immediately to avoid any legal/contractual litigation in the later stage.

2 _/The Executive Engineer (IT) for information, along with copy of the
above instruction. He is requested to upload the same on the

Departmental website.
Engin%ieﬂ
EJ;IP’PWD,@#nIa-Z



